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ENCLOSURE 2

NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Carolina Power and Light Company Docket Nos. 50-325, 50-324
Brunswick License Nos. DPR-71 and DPR-62

The following deviation was identified during an inspection conducted on
January 7-11, 1985.

NRC form 398, Personnel Qualifications Statement - Li ensee, which is used
to apply for an NRC Senior Reactor Operator (SRO) upgrade examination
states: "I certify that the above named individual has or will have com-
pleted by the time of examination all the required training and has learned
to operate the controls in a competent and safe manner pursuant to title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, Part 55; and that the individual has a need for
an Operator / Senior Operator license to perform his/her assigned duties."
This statement is signed by the training coordinator and the highest level
of corporate management for plant operation. This statement, "has or will
have completed by the time of examination all the the required training," is
a commitment to the NRC that the individual will have successfully passed
all the training prict to being administered an NRC exam.

Contrary to the above, the inspectors identified one reactor operator for
whom such an application was submitted to the NRC that failed to pass the
CP&L administered SR0 upgrade examination and was allowed to take the NRC
SR0 upgrade examination.

Please provide, in writing within 30 days of the date of this Notice, a
description of corrective actions regarding this deviation, actions taken to
avoid further deviations, and the dates when these actions were or will be
completed.

Security or safeguards information should be submitted as an enclosure to
facilitate withholding it from public disclosure as required by 10 CFR 2.790(d)
or 10 CFR 73.21.

Date: February 27. 1985
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